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Sharing the Caring 
     I am always so pleased and excited with 

all that is going on with Friends, Inc. Our 

continued growth would not be possible 

without the support of this community. I 

would like to thank all those who make this 

work possible with your much appreciated 

monetary contributions and generous gifts 

of time. Friends, Inc. volunteers are giving 

100 percent! In the last year alone our vol-

unteers donated over 2,770 hours of time 

and drove over 25,778 miles, all to provide 

personal assistance to our patients.  

     Our van is on the road approximately 3 

days a week  providing one on one care for 

those in wheelchairs. The first patient who 

received services from the van had been 

homebound for 9 months due to an automo-

bile accident. This week we have a para-

lyzed stroke patient who is waiting on a bed 

at the VA hospital and desperately needs to 

go to the doctor. The van is truly making a 

difference in the lives of so many seriously 

ill and disabled in Madison County.  

     I would like to take this 

opportunity to recognize a very 

special lady, Mrs. Barbara 

Lammers Daniel. Barbara has 

volunteered with Friends for 

14 years and recently retired as a long-time 

Board member. She still volunteers and is not 

far removed from our Board since her hus-

band, Jim Daniel, recently joined our Board! 

We greatly appreciate all the many hours of 

dedication Barbara has given this organiza-

tion. 

     May you always have love to share, 

health to spare, and Friends 

that care.   
 

Blessings,      
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Our Board of Directors and Staff would like to say a very special  
“Thank You” to You! 

Huntsville Firemen  “Fahrenheit”  

Volunteers enjoying breakfast 
and entertainment at our  
Appreciation Breakfast. 



Sherry Bryant, Volunteer Coordinator 
     Friends, Inc. volunteers are a very special 
group.  Outwardly they seem to be ordinary people just 
like the rest of us, but these “ordinary” people are doing 
some pretty extraordinary acts of kindness that are trans-
forming our community and bettering our patients’ 
lives.  At our recent Friends, Inc. Volunteer Apprecia-
tion Breakfast, it brought great joy to be able to recog-
nize and celebrate our amazing volunteers.  Patti Patrick 
was awarded the Friends, Inc. 2012 Volunteer of the  
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Year award for her many hours of caring and compas-
sionate service.  Doreen Jurgielewicz was recognized as 
the volunteer who donated the most hours to Friends.  
Bill Bodden was honored for traveling the most miles.  
Mike Ragoza was honored with the “Outstanding Ser-
vice” award, and Carroll Dailey graciously received the 
“Going Above and Beyond” award.  All of our volunteers 
are invaluable beyond measure.  We are grateful and 
blessed to have such incredible volunteers. 

 

    At 43 years old I was involved in a serious car accident that turned 

my life upside down. Due to my serious injuries, I now have a lot of 

trouble with my balance and motor skills and spend most of my time in 

a wheelchair. It is difficult for me to do what most would consider the 

simplest of activities.  I contacted Friends, Inc. because I needed help 

with some of the things I couldn’t do by myself.  I was also lonely and 

in great need of companionship.  Friends, Inc. has been a lifesaver. 

They have always been there for me when I needed a helping hand.   

They have helped me with meals because I don’t have the balance to 

cook on a regular stove.  They have helped me learn more about 

computers and have provided me a volunteer who calls me and 

comes to visit me every week. That volunteer has become my friend, 

and I am no longer lonely. Friends has helped me with everything 

under the sun.  They are always helpful and kind and have become 

more like family to me.  I was drowning, and they threw me a life 

preserver.  When nobody else was there to help me, Friends, Inc. 

was. 

APRIL  

Regina Baker  
Zandora Bone  
Della Evans  
Debbie Harriman  
Jayson Pagan  

MAY 

Bill Bodden  
Linda DeLancey  
Chris Farber  
Tiffany Noel  
Kathi Sutton  

JUNE 

Mary Ann Bodden  
Tiffany Brewer  
Greg Burgess  
Lew Ingalls  
D. L. Lusk  
Wynn Rodgers  

Happy Birthday Volunteers! 

In Loving Memory of 
Mr. Charles (Bud) Harris, Mrs. Thelma Johnson, and Mr. Harry Pennington 

Thank you for allowing Friends, Inc. to be a part of their lives. 

MARCH 

Betsy Estopinal  
Elissa Finchum  
Allison Lewis  
Marilyn Lorch  
Bill Malcolm  
Rex Mills  
Sherry Taylor  
Talitha Yokley  
Susan Bowen 

A Friend Who Cares 

My Story by Wayne Greeson  

Volunteer Mike Ragoza  and Wayne Greeson 

VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR 



Memorials, Honor Gifts, and Donations 
In Memory of Mr. Willie Staggs 
Given By: Mrs. Rebecca Alley 
 
In Honor of Mrs. Samantha Bentley 
Given By: Mr. Phil Bentley 
 
In Honor of Mrs. Jan Brewer 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Bill Bodden 
 
In Memory of Mrs. Helen Pitts 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Steve Chandler 
 
In Honor of Miss Claire Wangmin Estes 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Joe Estes 
 
In Memory of Mr. Sam Hendry 
Given By: Mrs. Sam Hendry 
 
In Memory of Mrs. Helen Pitts  
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Chad Johnson 
 
In Memory of Mr. Don Perry 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Don Mikell 
 
In Honor of Mrs. Laura Binger 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. George Painter 
 
In Honor of Mr. Charles Ragoza 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Michael Ragoza 
 
In Memory of Mr. James Park, Sr. 
Given By: Mrs. Julia Sutton 
 
In Honor of Mrs. Jan Brewer 
Given By: Mrs. Anne Walker 

In Memory of Mrs. Beverly Vickery 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Ken Barfield 
 
In Honor of Mrs. Talitha Yokley 
Given By: Mr. Phil Bentley 
 
In Honor of Mrs. Sherry Bryant 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Bill Bodden 
 
In Memory of Mrs. Faye Hunt Barhorst 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Steve Chandler 
 
In Memory of Mrs. Maruja Ordway 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Gene Ezell 
 
In Memory of Mrs. Allene O. Howell 
Given By: Mr. James Howell 
 
In Memory of Mrs. Cynthia P. Smith 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Chad Johnson 
 
In Memory of Kathy Hunt 
Given By: Mrs. Sandra Moon 
 
In Memory of Mr. Wallace Phillips 
Given By: Mrs. Doris Phillips 
 
In Memory of Mr. Charles (Bud) Harris 
Given By: Mrs. Nell Roberts 
 
In Honor of Mrs. Jan Brewer 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Jim Vann 
 
In Honor of Sherry Bryant 
Given By: Mrs. Anne Walker 

Donations: Mrs. Joyce Adams, Mrs. Chip Ancel, Mrs. Sidney Bailey, Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Barnes, Mr. and Mrs. Carl Barton, Mr. 
and Mrs. Boyce Bazzell, Mrs. Judy Berry, Ms. Hannah Boon, Dr. Anna Bordenca, Mr. and Mrs. Austin Boyd, Mr. and Mrs. Wil-
liam Burgess, Mr. and Mrs. James Byrne, Mr. and Mrs. Steve Chandler, Mr. and Mrs. Ray Deep, Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Duerr, 
Mrs. Mary Duerr, Dynetics, Inc., Mr. and Mrs. Harold Elkins, Mrs. Charlsie Elliott, Mrs. Michele Farr, Dr. and Mrs. Richard 
Finch, Mrs. Pearline Gilpin, Dr. and Mrs. James Goldbach, Mrs. Pat Golley, Mr. and Mrs. Keith Graham, Mrs. Molly Holaway, 
Mr. and Mrs. D. W. Holder, Mr. and Mrs. Charles Holt, Dr. and Mrs. Louis Horn, Mr. and Mrs. Robert Howle, Ms. Vera Hub-
bard, Mrs. Marianne Huie, Mrs. Greta Inglis, Mr. and Mrs. Paul Israel, Mrs. Regina Jacob, Mrs. Dorothy Johnson, Mrs. Lynn 
Jones, Mrs. Teresa Ledbetter, Mr. and Mrs. Robert Lewis, Mr. and Mrs. A. O. Maynard, Mr. and Mrs. George McCanless, Mr. 
and Mrs. Harry McCarty, Mr. and Mrs. Patrick McCauley, Mr. and Mrs. Dyke McCulloch, Mr. Pat McWright, Mr. and Mrs. Rex 
Mills, Mrs. Margaret Milton, Dr. and Mrs. Everett Mosley, Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Mulinix, Mrs. Charlotte Park, Mrs. Beverly Pat-
terson, Mrs. Frances Rochelle, Mrs. Helen Rushing, Mrs. Shirley Satterfield, Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Segler, Mr. Luke Spears, Mr. 
and Mrs. Heinz Struck, Mrs. Janice Turner, Mr. and Mrs. Harry Welch, Mr. and Mrs. Delbert Williams, Mrs. Geneva Wright, 
Mrs. Margaret Yarbrough 

In Honor of Mrs. Betty Bentley 
Given By: Mr. Phil Bentley 
 
In Memory of Mrs. Ann Koontz 
Given By: Mrs. Laura Binger 
 
In Honor of Mrs. Jan Brewer 
Given By: Dr. and Mrs. Robert Boon 
 
In Memory of Mr. William Emanuel 
Given By: Mrs. Joan Emanuel 
 
In Honor of Mrs. Dale Griggs 
Given By: Mrs. Beth Griggs 
 
In Memory of Mr. Christopher Griggs 
Given By: Dr. and Mrs. Richard Hull 
 
In Honor of Mrs. Pat Golley 
Given By: Mrs. Nancy McMahon 
 
In Memory of Mrs. Chris Griggs 
Given By: Mrs. Audrey Nash 
 
In Honor of Mr. Wayne Greeson 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Michael Ragoza 
 
In Memory of Mrs. Cindy Sissom 
Given By: Mr. Denny Sissom  
 
In Honor of Mrs. Sherry Bryant 
Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Jim Vann 
 
In Memory of Mr. Christopher Griggs 
Given By: Anonymous Donor 

We want to say thank you to all our supporters.   
Your gifts do make a difference! 



 It is our mission to provide support to  
patients with serious illnesses or disabilities, 

 enabling them to maintain their  
independence through caring volunteers. 

Friends, Inc. 
P.O. Box 608 
Huntsville AL 35804 
www.friendsinc.net 
 
RETURN SERVICES REQUESTED 

 S H A R I N G  T H E  C A R I N G  
I N  H U N T S V I L L E  A N D   
M A D I S O N  C O U N T Y    

Do you ever wonder how you can help? Here is an opportunity to make a difference. 
Reach out with...Friends, Inc. 

Transportation * Errand Assistance * Respite Care * Friendly Visits *   
Medical Supply Lending Closet  * Wheelchair Accessible Van 

CFC # 40931 

Hope 
PLANT SEEDS OF  

 

 

 
 

ALL OVER  

MADISON COUNTY 


